GOVERNMENT OF INDIA

OFFICE OF DIRECTOR GENERAL OF CIVIL AVIATION
Opposite: Safdarjung Airport, New Delhi-110 003

PUBLIC NOTICE

File No. DAW / CEO / Pilot / 2018
Dated the 1** August, 2018

Subject: Temporary Discontinuation of Registration (Allotment of Computer

Number) for Pilot License Examination.

A new portal for DGCA examinations “PARIKSHA.DGCA” is planned
to be launched shortly. Therefore the existing examination portal of Pilot
License Examination “UDAAN’” is going to be closed for registration
(allotment of Computer Number) w.e.f. 06" August, 2018. Registration for
allotment of Computer Number will be done in hew examination portal being
launched from 05" Sep, 2018 (tentatively). Any registration done in UDAAN
after 06" August, 2018 will not be migrated to the new portal database.

This is for the information of all concerned.

Director General of Civil Aviation



